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Monday, 12 December 2022 

From the Principal 
Welcome to the last newsletter for 2022. Wow! It’s hard 
to work out how it got here so fast. You know it really 
does get faster each year when even the kids think so too. 
Today we had two amazing Presentation Day Assemblies. 
We recognised lots of achievements, reflected on a big 
year, enjoyed performances and announced a new 
Student Leadership Team for 2023. 
 
Teachers, school staff and students this week will wrap up 
the year while still having lots of fun. Tomorrow we finish 
the day off in the most colourful way as we frolic with lots 
of colour and water fun. To say your kids will come home 
covered in colour is probably a total understatement. It 
does wash out though much to their disappointment. 
 
Classes also have their class parties (school uniform please 
- this is not out of uniform), some teachers will be moving 
classrooms ready for next year, our Year 6 Clap Out is on 
Friday at 2:45pm and of course our Year 6 Farewell on 
Friday evening. 
 
Students will be bringing home their class work this week 
if they have not already done so, so please send in a bag 
(or two) for them to carry all their stuff home easier. 
Please also note that Friday is the last day of school for all 
of our students. Monday and Tuesday of next week are 
both School Development Days. 
 
Thursday afternoon is our Volunteers Afternoon Tea when 
we say a huge “thank you” to all of our volunteers. We 
couldn’t run our canteen or our uniform shop without all 
of your help, our reading groups in classrooms or do all 
the other little things that you volunteer to do each and 
every year. If you have some time next year, a little or a 
lot, please put your hand up and join in. It’s fun! 
 
Please take the time to relax over the Summer break, stay 
sun safe, safe on the roads and make sure you eat too 
much over Christmas and enjoy too much family time. I 
know I will. 
 
From my family to yours, 
Happy holidays, 
Donna Stackman 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Calendar – Term 4 
Week 10  
Monday 12th December Presentation Day: 

K-2 @ 9:30am 3-6 @ 12.30pm 
Tuesday 13th December Colour Run 
Wednesday 14th December  Uniform collection: 

9.00 – 10.00am 
Class Party Day 
Reports sent home 

Thursday 15th December TASH Homework Club 
Friday 16th December CANTEEN CLOSED 

Year 6 Clap Out @ 2.45pm 
Year 6 Farewell 
Last day of school for Term 4 

Week 11 
Monday 19th School Development Day 

Tuesday 20th  School Development Day 

Term 1 – 2023 
Week 1 
Monday 30th January School Development Day 

Tuesday 31st January Students return to school 

Respect Responsibility Excellence 
Term 4 Week 10 
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  Tenambit Public School 
Contact Us 

Tenambit Public School 
Edward Street, Tenambit, NSW, 2323 

T 02 4933 7196 
Web: www.tenambit-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Email: tenambit-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

PBL FOCUS – WEEK 10 
 

“Safe play on rewards day” 



CANTEEN CLOSED 
  

FRIDAY 16th 

DECEMBER  
(Last day of school) 

 
Please ensure you pack your 

child’s lunch and recess. 
 

 THERE WILL BE NO FOOD 
AVAILABLE. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
School Uniform Collection Days 
We are pleased to announce our summer uniform shop as 
a 'click and collect' service over the break, either for their 
Kindergarten 2023 starters or for those wanting a new 
uniform for the new year. Parents are asked to order their 
child's uniform via flexischools and it will be ready for 
collection, from the school at the following times.  
 
Wednesday 14th December   9:00am – 10:00am  
Friday 27th January    9:00am – 10.00am  
Monday 30th January     2:30pm – 3:30pm  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
Scott Matthews-Wall at the office.  
 
Supports during the holidays 
As we wrap up for the year we would like to let our 
community know about some supports that are available 
during the break.  
 
Maitland Region Community Support - Will be available 
to community members who need assistance. MRCS will 
be closed from the 21st December until the 9th January. 
They can be contacted on 4932 0950 or at their new 
website www.mrcs.org.au 
 
Mental Health Supports - We know that for many people, 
the Christmas season can be difficult. Please see attached 
list of services that are available to help during this time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Christmas Countdown - 13 days to go!  
 
A big thank you to everyone who contributed to our 
annual toy and food drive! We were very appreciative of 
everyone's efforts this year, especially because we know 
that a lot of families may be feeling the pressures at this 
time of year. Please know that every contribution is 
greatly appreciated.  
 
Today will be the last of the replies from Santa that we 
receive from the North Pole. We will still have Santa's 
mailbox available but we have been told he will be too 
busy getting ready for the big day to reply.  
 

 
Lost Property 
We have an abundance of lost property at the moment 
that have no names on items.  We will be setting up a 
table inside the Edward Street gate on Thursday for 
parents to check for any missing items.  Please come and 
have a look if your child is missing anything. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mrcs.org.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKellee.Garrett%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C4e8956dacdcc43000b1808dad8cb8eeb%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638060666035719589%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=C3FBbM4YHqn4g%2BRVSTGYyOs%2FmPBGeSSsbfXgwIRLDlw%3D&reserved=0


 Stage 1 News 

This term, Stage 1 have been learning about life in the 
past and how family roles, transport and communication 
have changed over time. We were very lucky to have a 

special visitor, Kate, who spoke to our Stage 1 students 
about school life in the past. We thoroughly enjoyed 
learning about how different aspects of school life 

have changed over time. 

Here are some photos of the art we 
have been creating in class.  

We are very excited for the 
holidays.   

Merry Christmas from Stage 1.  



Flexischools – Ordering School Lunches and Uniforms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at 
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via our online payment 
system on our website.  Please go to the Tenambit Public 
School website and click on the blue ‘Make a Payment’ tab 
along the top. 
 
Follow the instructions and enter your payment details 
etc.  Please note, you are not required to enter the 
student registration number. Contact the office if you 
need assistance or have any enquiries. Thank you. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
Thank you to the School Leaders who helped put our 

Christmas tree up in the office. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


